
Absolutely awesome, Randy. Many thanks! I think this e-mail is sufficient. Karren will let me 
know if I need a hard copy. 
 
I will send this to Karren, Deni and Fred. 
 
Mary Ann McLane 
 

On Wed, Apr 30, 2014 at 12:38 PM, Duncan, Randall Lyle <rlduncan@udel.edu> wrote: 

Dear Dr. McLane, 

  

The Faculty of the Department of Biological Sciences has approved your request to add 
BISC605/KAAP615 as a required course for graduate students in the Medical Sciences Ph.D. program.  As 
the director of this course, I have enjoyed having your students in my course and look forward to 
continued interaction in the future.  Please let me know if you need a hardcopy on letterhead for this 
approval. 

  

Best regards, 

Randy 

  

Randall L. Duncan, Ph.D. 

Professor and Chair 

Dept. of Biological Sciences 

University of Delaware 

  

“To improve is to change; to be perfect is to change often.” 

        Winston Churchill 

  

  

  

mailto:rlduncan@udel.edu


From: Mary Ann McLane [mailto:mclane@udel.edu]  
Sent: Sunday, April 27, 2014 6:49 AM 
To: Duncan, Randall Lyle 
Cc: Hall, Susan J. 
Subject: Re: KAAP615 

  

Greetings, Randy. Back in 2011, you wrote a letter of support/approval for the grad students in 
the Medical Sciences PhD program to take BISC605 as an elective. That was before the KAAP 
dept discontinued KAAP654 (which we had included as a required science core) and went with 
your course for a cross listed KAAP615/BISC605 course. I now find that I need your dept 
approval once again for this since by our making KAAP615 required (in place of 654), we make 
605 required. As the email thread below indicates, this will require a supporting vote from your 
dept. I am in DC at the moment, and would be happy to discuss this when I get back on Monday. 
It sounds like an email notification would allow this to be considered at the May senate meeting. 

Mary Ann McLane 

Graduate Program Coordinator 

Medical Sciences PhD 
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